
Attention payette national forest supervisor, 

 

This letter is to express my support of Midas Gold's Stibnite Gold Project. America needs this project 

to be permitted. I hope after reading my thoughts you will understand why my support for Midas 

Gold Idaho is so strong. 

 

The Stibnite Gold Project will bring huge economic benefits to Idaho, particularly in Valley County. 

Midas Gold will directly employ 400-500 employees during construction and operations. Payroll is 

expected to exceed $34 million. These numbers do not even capture the indirect jobs. Some third-

party estimates show one indirect job will be created every time Midas Gold hires an employee. The 

project has the potential to have a positive, widespread impact on the state. 

 

This Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. I am grateful for the tools the Forest 

Service has provided to review the DEIS and learn more about the project. These tools have given 

Idahoans sufficient time to comment. Please permit alternative 2 and continue moving the project 

forward so our citizens can reap the positive impacts. 

 

Most Respectfully, 

Dave Williams 

 

 

Name: Dave Williams 


